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TO:    All Principals  
 
FROM:   Daniel Gohl 
  Chief Academic Officer 
 
VIA:  Valerie Wanza, Ph.D. 
  Chief School Performance & Accountability Officer 
 
SUBJECT: SUMMER DIGITAL LEARNING PLAYGROUND 
 
ACTION: Please share the following information with all staff.  
 
RATIONALE: In order to provide continued learning experiences during the summer 
months, a Summer Digital Learning Playground is being created to house all online 
summer learning experiences and activities for students K-12. The Summer Digital 
Learning Playground can be accessed from the Learning Never Closes website at 
https://www.browardschools.com/learningnevercloses or directly by clicking on 
https://www.browardschools.com/digitalplayground.  
 
In addition, the Supporting Young Learners site has added a Digital Learning Playground 
tab where elementary-related experiences, activities, and materials, including virtual 
vacations, will be available beginning Monday, June 8, 2020 
(https://bit.ly/ElemDigitalPlay). 
 
For additional information, please contact Dr. Nicole M. Mancini, Director, Elementary 
Learning Department, at nicole.mancini@browardschools.com or Dr. Daryl 
Diamond, Director, Innovative Learning Department, at 
daryl.diamond@browardschools.com. 
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C: Senior Leadership Team 

School Performance & Accountability Directors 

https://www.browardschools.com/learningnevercloses
https://www.browardschools.com/digitalplayground
https://bit.ly/ElemDigitalPlay
mailto:nicole.mancini@browardschools.com
mailto:daryl.diamond@browardschools.com

